
NEWSLETTER 30th JUNE  2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support at our Key Stage 2 Sports Day on Wednesday. Well done to all 
the children for their effort and enthusiasm. We were disappointed that the Key Stage 1 
event had to be postponed due to the weather. The KS1 Sports Day will now take place on 
14th July at 1:30pm and I look forward to seeing you then.  
Could you please make sure your child is aware of home time arrangements before they 
leave for school each morning. Calls to the office about changes to the usual arrangements 
should be for emergencies only.  
You should only pick your child up early if it is unavoidable due to an appointment for your 
child. Could you please bring a copy of the appointment letter or text with you. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
Miss Hegarty 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS HOLIDAY VOUCHERS 
 

If you are entitled to Free School Meals holiday vouchers you will receive a notification 
on Monday 3rd July regarding Holiday Activities for the Summer holidays. Click on the 
link and sign up if you wish to partake. 
 
If you think you may be entitled to free school meals it is easy to apply via the  
Knowsley council website. If you are unable to do this, application forms are available 
from the school office. 

SUMMER FAIR 
 

Due to the industrial action we have 
had to rearrange the Summer Fair. 

 
Ravenscroft’s Summer Fair will now 
take place on Tuesday 11th July. 

 
Children will be picked up at 1:15pm. 

 
REMINDER — TEACHER’S STRIKE DAYS 

 
SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY AND FRIDAY 
7TH JULY DUE TO  

INDUSTRIAL ACTION. 
 

THANK YOU. 

 
END OF YEAR MUSIC CONCERT 

“SUMMER TUNES” THURSDAY 13TH JULY 
 
 All of the children in Year 4 and children in 5 and 6 who have been learning to play a 
musical  instrument will be performing at a concert to be held in school on Thursday 
13th July at 2:30pm (doors open 2:15pm).  
 
Please make sure your child brings their instrument into school on the day. 
 
If your child is in Year 4, or has been receiving music lessons in school and you would 
like to join us, please come along, we look forward to seeing you.  
 
  


